Hey 4th Grade,
Jimmy Sawgrass is coming to TCE!

We are so very happy to announce that Mr. Jimmy Sawgrass, native Muskogee Creek Floridian, will be coming to TCE to spend the day with us!  He is an American storyteller and historian with a wealth of information about Florida and Native American history. He will be setting up a real native-American camp, and inviting us out to share in his skills and knowledge about native lifestyles. This is truly an exceptional experience that the students will always remember!

Here’s the scoop on the day:
· Who:
The FABULOUS Fourth Graders

· What:
On-Campus Field Trip

· With:
Jimmy Sawgrass

· When:
Monday, December 3rd  from 9:00am – 11:30am
· Where:
Timberlin Creek Elementary Field
· Cost:
$3.50.  Please have the money turned in by           
               Wednesday, November 28th  
· Students will need to bring a bag lunch and a drink, which is clearly marked with their name, along with a towel or blanket to sit on since we will be outside. 
If you have any questions regarding this event, 
please contact your homeroom teacher.
